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49th Annual
ARIZONA PEACE OFFICERS

MEMORIAL SERVICE
Every year, the Arizona Peace Officers Memorial Board 
pays tribute to the peace officers who, in the past year, 
made the ultimate sacrifice. Please join us in honoring 

these fallen heroes and all of the peace officers who have 
lost their lives protecting our great state of Arizona.

Monday, May 1, 2023
Memorial Service begins at 7:00 pm

Wesley Bolin Memorial Plaza
1700 W Washington St, Phoenix, AZ 85007

Registration begins at 5:30pm on the Senate Lawn of the Arizona 
State Capitol.  Light snacks and refreshments will be provided.

Please RSVP online at www.azag.gov/pomb no later than 
April 21, 2023.

Please note that this event is open to the public and all are 
welcome to attend. 

If you have any questions, please contact:




